FEARNHILL
SCHOOL

Headteacher — Ms E Ellis BA, MA

Our ref: EDN/SCR

8th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 13 Last Day & Summer Ball

Following on from the letter sent on 22nd April about the Summer Ball, | am writing to provide further
information about Tuesday 5th July.

Leavers Assembly & Buffet 2-3:15pm

At 2pm in the common room we will celebrate the student’s time at Fearnhill at the leavers assembly, this
will be followed by a buffet and refreshments in the dining hall. It is essential that students return any text
books that have not yet been returned to subjects at this time, failure to do so will result in refused entry at
the Summer Ball.

Sixth Form Summer Ball 6-11pm

This year the event will be taking place at Letchworth Hall Hotel, in the Marston room. The event will begin
at 6pm, with an 8 piece finger buffet being available from 6:30 and 7:30pm. Some of the other great
features of the event include a photo booth, DJ and an awards ceremony!

On entry, those students who are 18 years of age will be given a wrist band, allowing them to purchase
alcohol should they wish. Expectations and rules around the consumption of alcohol will be communicated
with students prior to the event. To further ensure a safe environment, the event will be attended by
several members of staff, with representation from the Senior Leadership Team. Additionally, only Fearnbhill
sixth form students currently on roll are invited to attend.

Whilst the vast majority of students have paid in full, some students have not yet paid for their ticket. If they
still wish to attend the Ball the balance must be paid no later than Monday 20th June 2022. Deposits will
not be refunded, if students no longer wish to attend. The payment can be made via the School gateway or
alternatively we can accept cash from students. Please contact Mrs Rainbow:

hazel.rainbowl0@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk if you have any concerns regarding the payments.

The year 13 students have been outstanding ambassadors for the school. They have worked hard
throughout their time here and we look forward to joining them for their special day!

Please contact me: ed.dixon10@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk if you have any concerns or questions about the day.
Information about results day arrangements on Thursday 18th August will be sent out in the coming weeks.

Kind regards

Mr Dixon
Director of Post 16

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
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